Dear MIT Applicant,

Last month we notified you that you had been placed on a waiting list for the MIT class beginning Fall, 2002. Last week the MIT admissions committee met to re-evaluate the waiting list situation. Because the MIT class has now reached its full enrollment and we do not want to keep you in suspense, we are letting you know for certain that we will not be able to offer you admission to the MIT class for this Fall.

On behalf of the admissions committee I thank you for you application to our program and wish you the best in all your future endeavors.

Scott Coleman, Director

Master  in Teaching Program

